
MINUTES OF NORTH LAWRENCE FISH & GAME SENIOR CLUB

JUNE 1, 2023

The June 1st, 2023, meeting of the North Lawrence Fish & Game Senior Club

was opened by President Jeff Barnhart with the Pledge of Allegiance. Pastor Gary

Krieder gave a prayer for the club, its members and our nation. There was a

moment of silence for those with health issues and afflictions, especially Gary

Artneo.

Mike gave our treasurer’s report and all is well. Ed is selling raffle tickets for

the U.S. M1 Carbine. The drawing will be soon.

Jeff spoke of Youth Day and the flow of events and the need for volunteers.

Frank spoke about the lake and the trimming of its brush with a bobcat with an

attached brush hog. The quality of the water is excellent due to the fine job of

eliminating the aquatic weeds and algae. All ranges will be closed on Youth Day.

The grounds crew is looking for a few volunteers to help with the mowing. Please

feel free to call anytime.

For July 6th meeting Show and Tell is to bring something you would like to sell.

Minutes recorded by Acting Secretary, Garland Parsons


